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Dear Madam
 

I am writing on behalf of Breckland Council in response to the questions issued on 12th February
2020.
 

The officer who has been managing this process for Breckland Council left the service on 21st

February 2020.
 
It is therefore not possible to provide any detailed response to the relevant questions by

Deadline 5 – 26th February 2020.
 

I am therefore asking if it is possible to provide those responses by Deadline 6 – 5th March 2020.
 
Notwithstanding that the Authority would make the following response.
 

Hearing
Action Point
14 and
Further
Written
Question
Q2.9.6.6

‘The Applicant has worked with Breckland Council to provide further clarity on
the consultation process and content of the Design Guide. The Design and
Access Statement (submitted at Deadline 5) has been updated to reflect
discussions and provide further information, these updates have been agreed
with Breckland Council.’
 

I look forward to your response.
 
Kind regards
 
Simon
 
Simon Wood
Director of Planning and Building Control
 
Breckland Council, Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE
Tel:  01362 656870
DDI: 01362 656805

E-Mail: simon.wood@breckland.gov.uk
Website: www.breckland.gov.uk
 

Email disclaimer:
The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the person or
organisation to which it is addressed. If you have received it by mistake, please disregard
and notify the sender immediately. Unauthorised disclosure or use of such information
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may be a breach of legislation or confidentiality and the content may be legally privileged.
Any improper dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly
prohibited. Emails sent from and received by employees of Breckland District Council
may be monitored. They may also be disclosed to other people under legislation,
particularly the Freedom of Information Act 2000, GDPR, the Data Protection Act 2018
and the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. If you have contacted the Council
for a service any personal data you share will be used to help you access its services, or to
answer your enquiry in line with our Privacy Policy. For full details of your rights please
visit our website at www.breckland.gov.uk. Unless this email relates to Breckland District
Council business it will be regarded by the Council as personal and will not be authorised
by or sent on behalf of the Council.




